
MEMORANDUM

DATE:		06/25/2014
FROM: 		Laura Farris/EPA Region 8
TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602
SUBJECT:	111d Discussion Call with the State of Colorado held on 06/16/2014

SUMMARY:        
EPA Region 8 staff discussed various questions on the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants with the State of Colorado on 06/16/2014. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES:

EPA Region 8: Laura Farris, Mark Komp
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment: Dena Wojtach, Garry Kaufman, Kirsten King, and Curtis Taipale
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